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Construction project to begin on Seymour Road in Flushing Township on 

Monday, July 08, 2019 

 
Flint, Michigan. - 

 

The Genesee County Road Commission announces that construction will begin on 

Seymour Road, between Potter Road and the Flushing City Limits on Monday, July 08, 

2019.  The project includes widening both sides of the roadway by one (1) foot, culvert 

replacements, drainage improvements, guardrails, new pavement and pavement 

markings.  The road will be closed to thru traffic.  Detours will be set up using Beecher 

Road, Morrish Road, River Road and Main Street in the City of Flushing. Project 

completion date will be August 30, 2019. Motorists are advised to seek an alternate route 

using the recommended detours to reach their destination.   
 
Please contact John Plamondon, P.E., Construction Department Manager at (810) 767-

4920 ext. 232 if you have any questions.   

 

--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
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